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SECOND QUARTERLY BOARD MEETING
SANTA FE PICKLEBALL CLUB
FRIDAY APRIL 16, 2021 AT 6 pm VIA ZOOM

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM. 

Present: Jeff Holbrook, Mike Jackson, Bruce Panowski, Kiki Hummel, Nancy Mroz, Gaby Loy, Chuck Stein, Christine Wantuck.

Treasurer’s Report – Chuck Stein
Chuck reviewed his financial report which was previously emailed to the board.  We decided against using the category of “membership” as we are only requesting donations at this time. Our bank balance is $3820.  The club is donating $500 towards the Fort Marcy windscreens as previously approved. 
Nancy moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report; Kiki seconded; motion passed.

Membership Report – Gaby Loy
Gaby will continue to send new membership information to Kiki and Bruce.  We added twelve new members in March. 

Old Business
The board accepted Cindy Lawton’s resignation.
Gaby is handling the Fort Marcy outdoors Liaison duties. 

Windscreens
Mike J. has the final installation of windscreens at his home; we decided to install them on Tuesday April 20 at 9 AM; Kiki to send out an email asking for volunteers.  



PARKS AND REC
Per Jeff, Cindy was able to get the city to purchase heavy duty rolling nets which should be arriving soon. 

New business
TSHIRTS
Gaby and Mike will work on T-shirt design and selection.
The board approved Gaby moving forward with T-shirts. 

Deaths
We chose to alert members of any members’ passing ASAP rather than monthly. 

Next Meeting
Our next meeting will be Wednesday July 14 at 11:00 AM possibly in person at the Santa Fe Tennis and Swim Club patio.  

Adjourn
Nancy moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:38. 
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